






















DISCLAIMER: The Khetha program is implemented by WWF South Africa, in partnership with the 
Endangered Wildlife Trust and USAID. This resource was made possible by the generous support of the 

American people through USAID. The contents are the responsibility of the Endangered Wildlife Trust and 
do not necessarily reflect the views of USAID or the United States Government.




